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March 19, 1985

Mr. Jerry Sexton

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: Supco State {2,
Lea County, KM
Dear Mr. Sexton:
As per our conversation, I am enclosing a Form C-104 for the o0il recovered from
a casing leak on the subject well. There are approximately 200 BO located in
a frack tank near the well. Once permission is received, the oil will be sold to

Conoco, Inc.

If there are any questions or problems, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

David W. Stevens
Drilling & Production Engineer
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